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Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice President"

Nuclear
Edison Plaza-
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

On July 23, 1990, you submitted tne 10 CFR 50.71(e) annual update'of your UFSAR
to the Document Control Desk in accordance with 10 CFR 54.4. These changes have-

-

been reviewed in accordance with 1,1 CFR 50.54(a). Questions resulting from this -
review were discussed between Mr. F. Maura of this office and Mr. J. Sturdavant'

i.' of your staff during a telephone conference on September 20, 1990. As a result-
of these discussions, we understand that a response which includes the reason for

,

the changes and the basis for concluding that the revised program continues toy
satisfy Appendix B, will be provided to us no later than October 1.1990, to~

address those reduction of commitment concerns that we have identified. We will
complete our review at that time, and you will be notified of the,results.

,.

We appreciate your responsiveness in providing information required by
10CFR40.54(a)(3). Please contact Mr. Monte Phillips of . my _ staff at
.(708) 790 5530 with any questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Y
G. C. Wright, Chief
Operations Branch

cc: L. Storz, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB(RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James W. Harris, State of

Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio

Public Utilities Commission

RIII Rlli RIII III

,Ma /lc s i ht
9/w/90 9he/90 9/7/90 9/to/900

<

Y0 DIG 5

18A"!86??3*J8d /4 /
'

p PNV i


